
 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Your Community Relations team is Mandeep, Carmen, and Salza 
901 King Street West ● 416-581-1300 

gts@gotransit.com ● gotransit.com/gts ● @GTS_Project 

 
  

The Georgetown South (GTS) Project will provide infrastructure improvements to meet existing GO Transit ridership demand and 
future growth. It will also accommodate the new Union Pearson Express (formerly known as the Air Rail Link) service between 

Union Station and Pearson International Airport. This project is one of the key elements of The Big Move. 

Bloor GO Station Construction Work begins January 28 

What we are doing 
• We are extending the existing north platform 

towards Ernest Avenue. 
• This first phase of work involves utility relocation 

and installation of a shoring wall through the use 
of augured piles. We will also install construction 
hoarding along our property line adjacent to the 
West Toronto Railpath. 

• After construction is fully complete in 2014, the 
new Bloor GO/UP Express station will be fully 
accessible with the following customer amenities: 

o A new ticket sales and customer service 
booth; 

o A platform snowmelt system; 
o Platform canopies; 
o New bike racks; 
o Station and train information boards; 
o New pedestrian tunnels with enhanced 

lighting and CCTV cameras; 
o New platform access from the West 

Toronto Railpath. 
How this will affect you      
• The regular work hours are Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.   
• The majority of construction will take place within the rail corridor (outlined in red on the picture). Construction 

vehicles will use Dundas Street West to enter and exit the work site. 
• There will be some dust and construction noise associated with this work.  
• We will be continuously monitoring noise and vibration levels. 

 
Thank you for your patience as we improve Bloor Station 

 
Pour obtenir cette information en français, contactez 416-581-1300 ou gts@gotransit.com 

Per ottenere queste informazioni in italiano, chiamare il 416-581-1300 oppure contattare gts@gotransit.com 
Para obter esta informação disponível em português, favor contatar pelo telefone 416-581-1300 ou e-mail gts@gotransit.com 

Aby uzyskać te informacje w języku polskim, proszę zadzwonić pod numer 416-581-1300 lub wejść na stronę gts@gotransit.com 
如希望以简体中文阅读本信息，请通过电话 416-581-1300 或 gts@gotransit.com 进行联系 
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